
 

Fellows and their guests are warmly invited to attend the forthcoming AGM and Fellows’ Event of 

the Scottish Association of Churchill Fellows.  This is an opportunity to get to know your fellow 

Scottish Fellows over a light lunch, to update yourself on the work of the Trust, and to hear from 

speakers who have recently returned from their Fellowship Travels. And what better place to meet 

this year than in Dundee, one of Winston Churchill’s constituencies!  You will be able to combine 

your attendance with a tour of the Discovery Ship which took Captain Scott and his crew to the 

Antarctic (either before or after the AGM; please note the ship closes at 6pm).  

Date: Saturday 13th April, 2013 

Location: Discovery Ship, Discovery Quay, Dundee, DD1 4XA  

Programme:  1pm: Registration and sandwich lunch 

2pm: AGM 

2.30pm: Fellows’ presentations: 

  - Tania Johnston: Big telescopes, big questions, Chile 

  - Jan McClory: Old and healthy? Can Scottish communities ever become Blue Zones? 

  - Kieran Dodds: Conserving the headwaters, China 

4.15pm: Close 

Event cost: The Association will be subsidising this Event however we regret we are unable to cover 

all the costs and we therefore ask Fellows to contribute £5.00 per head, to be collected on the day.   

Please note that a self-guided tour of the Discovery Ship and Exhibition is an optional extra but for 

those who wish to take advantage of this opportunity we have negotiated a discounted rate of £5.25 

(£4.50 for children) especially for attendees of the Fellows’ Event.  Further, the Discovery Centre has 

generously offered 20 FREE tour tickets for Fellows.  We propose to offer these to the first 20 

Fellows (not guests) who register for the event, before 13 March 2013 (please see Registration 

Form). 

Getting there: The Discovery Ship is located directly opposite Dundee Railway Station, close to the 

city centre at: Discovery Point, Discovery Quay, Dundee, DD1 4XA.  More information can be found 

at:  http://www.rrsdiscovery.com/index.php?pageID=19  / T: 01382 309060.  Please note that there 

is limited pay and display parking in the area so we would encourage you to use public transport if 

possible. 

 

http://www.rrsdiscovery.com/index.php?pageID=19

